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April 3rd  Lees’ Hill Wednesday        
Ladies League Opening Day 

Please arrive at 7:45 am on 
Opening Day for Ladies Meeting.  
Spring is just around the corner!  
The Lee’s Hill Wednesday Morning 
Ladies League is ready to begin, 
April 3rd, 8:45 am.  Shotgun start.  
We hope that you will be able to join 

us.  The Ladies League is set up so that ladies of all 
abilities (beginners included) will be able to have fun 
and have an opportunity to win a prize.  This is a 
perfect opportunity to come out; enjoy the company of 
other women, the weather, and the beautiful scenery 
here at Lee’s Hill.  Interested?  Please call the 
clubhouse for information 540-891-0111.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skirmish on the Hill 
Skirmish will be back the first week of March. Always 
check with the Pro Shop for updates. . 
 
***Handicap Fees Change**** 
Effective for the 2024 season, handicap fees will be 
$60 to host at Lees Hill. Reminder that handicap fees 
are for a Calendar year.  So if you paid for your 
handicap fee anytime in 2023 that has expired. Only 
Members and Players Pass Holders have their handicap 
fees paid by the club.       
 
Sign up for outside Tournaments and Outings 
Do you have a favorite charity that you would like to 
support?  Many golf tournaments & outings will be 
held here at our club, Lee’s Hill.  Check out the bulletin 
board for upcoming Outing events and sign-up sheets.  
Remember these events are independent of your club 
membership and all entry fees will apply.  
 

 
Wanted – Players   
Lee's Hill Senior League is currently seeking golfers 50yrs 

and over to participate in this year’s 
MVSGA tournaments. New Players 
Welcome. The tournaments consist of 9 two 
man teams in a match play format.  
Alternates are also welcome. An 
ACCURATE handicap is a must.  Please 

contact Rick Gray at rgno3putt@aol.com for more 
information. I will also place a signup sheet in Tavern for 
new members 
 
Master’s Weekend Tournament, April 11-14 
 
Weather and Participation Permitting  

• Friday, Warm-up at 5pm with a social following 
play.   

• Saturday, 7 am tee times 
• Sunday, 7am tee times, Cookout.  
• $50 Entry Fee     Sign up today in the Proshop 

 
On Line Pre Registration Jr. Golf Camp 

 
It’s time to sign up for Jr. Golf Camp!  
For your convenience, we have On 
Line Pre Registration! Visit our 
website and right from the home page 
you can pre-register your child.  The 
camp dates, form and information are 
all there.   

 
Tee Times Curtesy 
As we move forward and the season is 
approaching, it is extremely important for 
everyone to call when you have an update 
to the amount of players or you can’t 

make it.  When a tee time is made a slot is filled, this 
means no one can have that space.  So for “no shows” or 
too many blocks this can be hurtful to the course and 
others that want to play.  Whether it’s to increase or 
decrease or to cancel, updates are appreciated by all.   
 
 

Spring  
Arrives March 20th 

Let the countdown begin! 

Valentines Gift 
2024 Players Pass 

The 2024 Player’s Pass is here and 
available for sale. Great gift idea for 
friends and family to be enjoyed for 

the whole year!! 
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It is that time of year when we all 
look with growing excitement to a 
time of long drives and good lies. 
While things tend to slow down 
this time of year as far as play, our 

team has been busy working on freshening up the 
Tavern and getting ready for spring. We are excited and 
look forward to a great grill season this year. 
 
A HUGE thank you to everyone who joined us for 
Januarys Second Sunday of the Month Brunch, we had 
a blast! Thank you again for all your support and well 
wishes. We look forward to many more good times, 
great food and spending time together. 
 
This month our Second Sunday of the Month Brunch 
will be Sunday the 11th of February 
 which also happens to be Super Bowl Sunday and we 
can’t wait. Come join us from 10 – 2 and enjoy 
delicious food and great company.  We can’t wait to 
see you! 
 
“The More You Know” 
So many of us may have eaten Fruit Loops in the 
mornings as a kid, but how much do you really know 
about those colorful loops? 
 
Here’s a little throwback information about one of our 
favorite childhood cereals. 
Introduced in 1963, with no actual fruit in them 
Kellogg’s brought us Fruit Loops. Did you know that 
all Fruit Loop colors taste the same? Confirmed by 
Kellogg’s themselves, all loop colors are made of the 
same “fruit blend”.   
 

Originally there were only red, 
orange and yellow loops with 
orange being the most prevalent 
color.  Then by the 1990’s 
green, blue and purple were 

added giving us the colors we know so well today. 
 
Now you know, so we don’t blame you if you’re 
suddenly craving a bowl of Fruit Loops! 
 
See Ya Soon,  
Anita ~ 

 
Member Updates 
Please take a minute to look over your statements and be 
sure all information is correct.   If you have changed your 
home phone or cell phone or maybe even your email 
address over the last year, these are the kind of updates that 
we need to put into your member file and our database.  
Correct member contact information is the best way we 
can keep our members updated and informed.  Email, call 
or stop by the clubhouse for any updates you may have.   
Phone: 540-891-0111 
Email: Cindi csankey@leeshillgc.com 
 
 
Turf Talk  
 
We received measurable snow fall in mid - January, 
forcing our first closure in almost 2 years!  
 
Meanwhile, we continue another busy off season on the 
course with ongoing bunker renovations. Thus far bunkers 
on holes 9 and 17 have been completed. Next are greenside 
bunkers on holes 1 and 2. This work will continue into the 
spring as we strive to improve our overall bunker 
conditioning throughout the facility.  
 
Tee marker painting continues and should be completed in 
the next couple of weeks. Annual native area trimming is 
also underway as we are nearing the completion of pond 
banks. We will strive to clear as many strategic areas as 
possible to improve the playability and aesthetic appeal of 
each hole. Irrigation will be a priority when we recharge 
our system in a few weeks. Several leaks will be repaired 
prior to the growing season to more effectively water our 
turf in 2024.  
 
Warmer weather is on the horizon as we count down the 
days until spring. Looking forward to seeing you often in 
2024!    
 
John Burns, GCS 
 
 
 
 
Member Event Calendar 
Your monthly calendars will start back up with your March 
Newsletter.  This will be mailed each month until October 
for your convenience.  The calendar is also available on 
line and copies are on the counter in the foyer. 
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